Welcome to Kindergarten!
I am so glad that you are in my class this year, and I’m excited about all the fun and learning that will take place in our class.
Here are a few important reminders about school:
1. Please check book bag and folder daily.
2. Please send all money in an envelope labeled with your child’s name, teacher, and what the money is for.
3. If your child is absent for any reason, we need a written note from you or the doctor on the first day that the child returns to school.  Please see the attendance policy in the student handbook.
4. Being at school on time is critical to your child’s success.  If your child is eating breakfast, he/she should be here before 8:00.  Breakfast is served from 7:45-8:00.  The tardy bell rings at 8:15
5. Your child’s behavior chard will be in folder daily.  Please review and initial daily.
6. Read with your child daily.
7. I am here to work with your child and want the best for him/her.  This is best achieved with your support.  If you need to contact me, please drop a note into your child’s folder.  This is the best form of daily communication.  My email address is sorreli@richmond.k12.ga.us.  
Thank you for allowing me the privilege to work with your child this year.  I am a mom myself, so I understand how special your child is and how it can be a little tough to turn your “baby” over to a stranger.  Please know that your child’s best interest is always my top concern.
I have enjoyed teaching in Richmond county for the past 17 years.  
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